
 

The Two Rivers Coalition is a citizen-based 
group working to protect the health of the 
Black River and Paw Paw River watersheds 

through conservation, education, and 

Join us for the fifth 
TRC Annual Meeting 

December 2, 2012 
6:30—9:00 pm 

Van Buren Conference Center, Lawrence, MI 

Featuring: 
Homemade Desserts and Refreshments 

Presentations: 
► Making A Difference - Marcy Colclough, Senior Planner for SW 

Michigan Planning Commission, will overview TRC’s 2013 
projects and accomplishments. 

► Climate Change in Michigan: How do we respond? - Peter 
Sinclair, renowned writer and researcher, recently returned from a 
scientific expedition in Greenland to study Greenland’s accelerated 
ice melt, will address observed and predicted consequences of 
climate change.  While this presentation is designed to help 
community officials and planners answer the question “How do we 
respond to climate change?”, it will be of interest to anyone who has 
ever pondered this question.  

 

RSVP’s encouraged:  contact Marcy Colclough at 
269-925-1137 x25 or colcloughm@swmpc.org 

www.TwoRiversCoalition.org 


